
 
 

 

Year 6 Rationale 

Summer 2nd Half Term 

On Reflection 

 

It is the final term for Year Six; a time filled with reflection and anticipation for the exciting transition to 

secondary school. As we embrace this momentous change, our focus turns towards nurturing our 

relationships and well-being. We take the time to introspect, contemplating the individuals we have 

evolved into and how our unique skills and qualities will guide us through this transformative period. 

Friendships hold a special place in our hearts, prompting us to reminisce, honour our achievements, and 

cherish shared memories. Through writing, we capture our personal reflections for the  Leavers' Book and 

Leavers' Assembly for posterity. 

In our remaining weeks together, collaborative projects in writing, computing, and art await us: 

demonstrating our growth and transformation at St Dunstan's. We share in the joy of our development, 

fortified friendships, and triumphs over challenges. 

We guide our children to navigate change, especially the transition to secondary school, acknowledging 

the potential for mixed emotions and providing support when needed. Encouraging greater 

independence, we instil a sense of responsibility towards self-care and the safety of others. This chapter of 

our journey culminates in a celebration of growth, resilience, and the promising future that awaits us. 

“For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the Lord, “plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans 

to give you a hope and a future.” — Jeremiah 29:11 

 

 

 


